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22/07/2018  20:04:252018/1759/P OBJ Covent Garden 51-53 Shelton Street is a listed building. The CGCA would like this to be an opportunity to reinstate a more 

traditional shopfront in keeping with the rest of this listed building.  It is unclear from the documents of the 

shopfront if the front has openable doors but from the plan of the internal layout it does look as though the 

doors are openable to which we object.Camden Planning policy opposes openable shopfronts as stated in 

Camden DP (30.8) and Camden CS 7.  However this type of shop front is not appropriate to a listed building.  

We object to the installation of canopies on this listed building.
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